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Chairman Hoops, Vice Chair Ray, ranking member Smith, members of the committee, I write as 
a proponent of HB-118.   
 
I believe that the local residents who will have to live with the effects of Wind Turbines in their 
neighborhood should be provided with truthful and appropriate information concerning wind 
projects. 
 
The local community should also have a voice (vote) in the decision process. 
 
Outside entities with deep pockets should not be allowed to persuade politicians sitting in 
Columbus to determine whether or not a community lives in the presence of Wind Turbines. 
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